
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

	
Visit	the	Bells	Mill	Book	Fair	Wonderland!	

	
	
Dear	Parents,	

	
We	are	excited	to	announce	that	the	annual	PTA-sponsored	Bells	Mill	Scholastic	Book	Fair	will	be	turning	the	
school’s	media	center	into	a	veritable	(Alice	in)	Wonderland	of	books	kids	can’t	wait	to	read!	This	popular	and	
fun	event	is	not	a	PTA	fundraiser.	Profits	from	sales	go	directly	toward	purchasing	new	materials,	such	as	media	
center	books	and	curriculum	tool	kits	for	the	classroom,	so	students	and	staff	benefit	directly	from	our	Fair!		
	

Bells	Mill	Scholastic	Book	Fair	
October	14-17,	2019	

Bells	Mill	Media	Center	
	
Book	Fair	Hours	

Monday,	10/14	 11:30	a.m.–3:45	p.m.	
Come	shop	after	you	visit	your	child’s	classroom	during	the	Open	House!	

Tuesday,	10/15	 9:25	a.m.–3:45	p.m.	and	6:00–8:00	p.m.	
Wednesday,	10/16	 9:25	a.m.–3:45	p.m.	and	6:00–8:00	p.m.	
Thursday,	10/17	 9:25	a.m.–1:00	p.m.	
	 (Note:	For	evening	Book	Fair	hours,	children	must	be	accompanied	by	an	adult.)	

	
Book	Fair	Activities	

• Student	Previews	–	Classes	will	visit	the	Book	Fair	during	school	hours.	They	will	have	the	opportunity	to	
create	personal	wish	lists	to	bring	home	and	review	with	you.			

• Teacher	Wish	Lists	–	Our	teachers	and	staff	are	creating	wish	lists	of	books	they	would	like	to	have	in	their	
classrooms.	Teacher	wish	lists	will	be	posted	at	the	Book	Fair—this	is	a	great	way	to	gift	teachers	books	for	
their	classrooms!	(Gift	certificates	will	also	be	available.)	

• Volunteer	–	Just	a	few	hours	of	your	time	is	critical	to	helping	us	run	the	Book	Fair.	Be	on	the	lookout	for	
information	in	the	weekly	Bear	Post	email	and	on	the	PTA	web	site	(www.bellsmill.org)	to	see	how	you	can	
help!		

	
Attached	is	a	flyer	to	help	start	your	wish	list.	For	more	information,	read	Bear	Post	and	visit	www.bellsmill.org.	
We	look	forward	to	seeing	you	at	the	fair!		
	
-Your	Book	Fair	Committee 


